
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/12/2021 6:03:46 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/12/2021 

MR Steven McInnes 
35 Elanora Road ST 
Elanora Heights NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/2173 -394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106 

I write in full support of the proposed development of Newport SLSC. I declare that I am not a 
member of the club nor do I have any affiliation with the club. 
I am aware of the great work that Newport SLSC does for the local community and the services 
it provides to keep members of the public safe when bathing at Newport. I understand that The 
clubs existing premises do not meet the needs of this growing club and that more space is 
required to store rescue equipment and provide areas for members training and development. 
Newport SLSC has a great youth program providing pathways for younger members to 
become competent lifesavers. It also has a strong surf sports development component and has 
led the way for more than 20 years running nippers program for kids with disabilities. 

I trust that Council and the community will support this application. 
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